
December 2, 1963 

Rabbi E. Munk 
18, Rue Notre-Dame De Lorette 
Paris 9, France 

Dear Rabbi Munk: 

Please accept my heartfelt thanks for the copy of 
your book, "La Justice Sociale en Israel" which I 
received early this week. 

I have glanced at the Table of Contents and read 
Several passages, and I can see immediately that 
the remains in 
full force$ 

I am anxiously looking forward to being able to read 
your worxs with much greater care and comprehensiveness 
in the very near future. 

IT plan to be in Paris for several hours on February 2nd, 
ee Ged, where I will be stopping at the leteia Hotel, 

3 Boulevard Raspail, on my way to South Africa. If my 
flight plans go according to schedule, I hope to be able 
to call you up and speak with you. 

Fondest regards to Mrs. Munk from Mrs. Lamm and myself. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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